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Wednesday, 03 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
On Friday 5th May 2023 all of the children are going to take part in celebrating The King's Coronation. 
 
The aim of the day is to:   
 

 Come together as a school community and pray for the King ahead of his Coronation. 
 

 Learn about the King - Who is the King? What is the role of our King? What is a Coronation? 
 

 Focus on a text called ‘It is up to us’ forwarded by Kind Charles III and the important messages it contains 
about the natural world - a topic the King is passionate about!   
 

 Be creative.  
 

 Enjoy a celebratory King's Coronation dinner, organised by Dolce. 
 

 Take part in a range of activities to mark the occasion. 
 

 
To take part in this day, we would like your child to come to school dressed in red, white or blue or alternatively come 
in party clothes with sensible shoes and a coat. Please do not buy clothes for the day. 
 
If you have any further questions, please come and speak to me or Miss Boylan.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
E Clayton 
Headteacher 
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